
THE CHARTER TOWNSHIP OF OSHTEMO  

Regular Board Meeting 

August 15, 2023 

5:30 PM  

  

The Oshtemo Township Public Meeting was held in person at the Township Hall. Residents 

were able to give public comments during the meeting. Supervisor Bell called the meeting to 

order at approximately 6:00 PM.  

  

PRESENT:   

Supervisor Cheri Bell 

Clerk Dusty Farmer 

Treasurer Clare Buszka  

Trustee Zak Ford 

Trustee Kristin Cole-left at 8 PM 

Trustee Neil Sikora 

Trustee Kizzy Bradford- arrived at 6:30 PM 

 

Also present were Public Works Director Anna Horner, Attorney James Porter, HR Director Sara 

Feister, IT Director Jon Gibson, and Parks Director Vanessa Street. 

 

Public Comment 

Supervisor Bell opened public comment. No public comment.   

 

Streetlight SAD  

The Board discussed the benefits of eliminating the Special Assessment District for streetlights. 

Since the lights are used by all Township residents, Board consensus was to spread the cost to all 

residents through either the Road Millage or the General Millage instead of the special 

assessment district.  

 

Department Draft Budgets 

IT 

 

Human Resources 

 

Parks 

 

Public Works 

 

Public Comment 

Supervisor Bell opened public comment. No public comment.  

  

 

Supervisor Bell adjourned the meeting at approximately 9:45 PM.   

    

Prepared by: Dusty Farmer      Attested:    Cheri Bell  



         Township Clerk                          Township Supervisor  
 


